
From: Allen, Meredith 
Sent: 9/11/2013 8:58:32 PM 
To: Kahlon, Gurbux (gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Station Power and IPRP 

Gurbux, 

I will call you to discuss. 

Thanks, 
Meredith 

On Sep 11, 2013, at 11:37 AM, "Kahlon, Gurbux" <gurbux.kahlon@epuc.ea.gov> wrote: 

Eric, I am finally ready to talk about the station power tariff issue. Looks like 
you are out till Sep 23rd. I will be out from Sep 24-Oct 4th. I am planning to 
mail the revised SCE resolution before I go on vacation. Please let me know 
who I should talk to in your absence to find out what PG&E is doing on this 
issue. I know you have been in some negotiations. 

Meredith, copying you because I think you have been working with Eric on this. 

Gurbux Kahlon 

Manager, Market Structure, Costs and Natural Gas 

Energy Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Ave, San Francisco Ca 94102 

Tel: 415-703-1775 

E-mail: qkk@cpuc.ca.qov 

SB GT&S 0434698 

mailto:gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:gurbux.kahlon@epuc.ea.gov


From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) fmailto:EB.J1 @pqe.com1 
Sent: Monday, August 26, 2013 11:47 AM 
To: Kahlon, Gurbux 
Subject: Station Power and IPRP 

Gurbux, 

Here are some times that would work for me for us to chat by phone on the 
station power and IPRP issues: 

Tues, 8/27: 8:30-9:30; 10:30-1:00; 4:00-6:00 

Wed, 8/28: 3:00-6:00 

Thurs, 8/29: 8:30-12:00 

It should only take about 15-20 minutes. 

Please let me know if any of these times work for you and I will send you an 
appointment. 

Erik 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
http^/www.pgl.tow^gWfepBtStS^Apgikacv/customer/ 

SB GT&S 0434699 


